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Dear Parents/Carers 

Kindergarten classes are so looking forward 
to celebrating their dads at the Father’s 
Day Celebration next Friday. Usually, we 
like to celebrate our Kindy dads the week 
before the big day, but this year we had a 
few staff down with the last (we hope) of 
the Winter colds and flu. Kindy dads, we’d 
love to see you if you can make it. Come 
make some memories with us. 

Other classes have bought up big at the 
P&C’s Father’s Day Stall today, which is on 
again tomorrow if you missed out. 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews: KR, 5G & 5BW 

Information about booking Parent Teacher Interviews for these 
classes has been sent home today. We look forward to seeing 
parents from these classes on Monday 9 September. 

School Administrative and Support Staff Recognition Week  

This week is SASS Recognition Week where we recognise the 
invaluable work done by our administration staff in the office 
and our support staff working with students in the classroom 
and playground. We are lucky to have you all! 

 

Happy Father’s Day to our 
valued Tanilba Bay Dads 

mailto:tanilbabay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.tanilbabay-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
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Bus Matters: Tap On, Tap Off 

Does your child have their OPAL Card? All students using the bus service need a free OPAL 
Card to tap on and off. The information from the cards is used to decide how many buses are 
needed. If cards are tapped on/off, the bus company has no way to prove that the bus is 
being used.  

I am in touch with the bus company regularly, and am always glad to hear that Tanilba Bay 
students are mostly well behaved on the bus. However, there have also been some less 
positive incidents on the bus lately. When things go wrong on the bus, we work together with 
the bus company to make sure all children are safe.  

Students who get physical on the bus or misbehave in other serious ways run the risk of being 
suspended from the bus. Ms Sawyer and Mr Gattenhof met with all students who travel on the 
bus today. At the meeting, the teachers thanked students who are both friendly and safe on 
the bus. The children and teachers also talked about the importance of standing up for what 
is right – telling Mum/Dad or a teacher whenever someone is not doing the right thing on the 
bus.  

Have you changed your address, mobile or emergency contact numbers? 
Please change your contact details with the front office as a matter of urgency if any of your 
contact details change. As a matter of safety and to avoid any distress for children, it is 
important that we have accurate and current contact details should the need arise. 

Father’s Day 

Many thanks to the volunteers who ran today’s P&C Father’s Day stall and those working follow 
up day tomorrow.. It’s a great opportunity to support the P&C and make sure that all the 
fabulous Dads, Pops and Grandads in our community have a great day on Sunday. 

Coming to Kindy? 

We are chasing enrolment forms for 2020 Kinder students. So you don’t miss out on important 
information or your chance to schedule an interview, please take your completed form to the 
office asap. 

Mr Tim Harris 
Deputy Principal 
 

Message from the Ministers 

At a recent Parliament sitting our Prime Minister put forward a motion to our 
representatives to create an opportunity for our children and families at Tanilba Bay 
Public School to participate in a wider community initiative to support those less 
fortunate during Christmas.  Parliament voted unanimously to run a Christmas toy drive 
through the Salvation Army.  We will provide you with more information during term 4 
about when and where in the school you can place gifts.  Keep an eye out for fantastic 
specials on toys/items for families. We are proud to be supporting such a great cause. 
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Opportunity for Local Tradies 

REQUEST FOR ALL SCHOOL MAINTENANCE LOCAL TRADES PROVIDERS AND SUPPLIERS 

The NSW Government has committed the largest investment in planned maintenance at public schools in the 

history of NSW.  A record $1.3 billion is being spent on an ambitious delivery program, focused on employing 

local businesses and contractors across the state. 

To assist in addressing regional school maintenance issues and at the same time provide work for local trade’s 

persons and suppliers across the Hunter / Central Coast regions, over $100 million is being invested to upgrade 

and maintain our school infrastructure.  

Given this record spend by School Infrastructure NSW, you are invited to an Asset Management Unit industry 

breakfast briefing. This will provide information to existing and new contractors on how you can get involved. 

To find out more by attending our Industry breakfast register at https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/industry-
engagement-information-session-tickets-65766578607 or contact your Asset Management Unit on 4088 

3500. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/industry-engagement-information-session-tickets-65766578607
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/industry-engagement-information-session-tickets-65766578607
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The parish of ST Brigid’s ,Raymond Terrace including mass centres of 

Mallabulla, Medowie and Raymond Terrace, will shortly commence a 
Sacramental Programme to form and prepare baptised catholic children  for 

the sacraments of Reconciliation, Confirmation and Eucharist. 
 

Preparation of baptised catholic children who are in years 2 and above 
for the Sacrament of Reconciliation will take place very soon and the 

Sacraments of Confirmation and Holy Communion will take place in mid-2020.  

IF you wish your child to participate, and you believe they are 
ready, you are invited to attend a Parent information evening on 

Wednesday 16th October at 7pm in St Brigid’s catholic church William 
Street Raymond Terrace .At this gathering ,the timetable and process 

will be explained and the children’s names and details will be recorded. 
If you have any further enquires please contact the parish office on 

49871888 during office hours Tuesday-Friday 9.30 -2.30  

Thanks Maryjane 
Malone Sacramental Coordinator
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